Faculty Senate Information Technology Committee

April 23, 2009

Attendance:

Nigel Ward, Chair, Virgilio Gonzalez, Jose Hernandez, Paulo Pinheiro da Silva, Lisa Weber, Darla Smith, Karl Putnam.
1. Minutes. The minutes from the last meeting were approved. 
2. Nigel reported that the Faculty Senate President and Executive Committee were interested in the issues that the committee had uncovered and were looking forward to receiving the report.  
3.  The draft of “IT at UTEP, Report to the Faculty Senate” was discussed.  Two typos were noted and one change of wording was agreed upon.  Some of the recommendations were discussed in detail, as was the question of who in the administration is likely to actually take up the various “action items.”  The report was then approved. 
4. The committee members congratulated each other on a productive year, and decided not to meet over the summer unless something critical comes up. 
5. Adjournment: The meeting adjourned at 12:05 PM.
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